

WEST LEEDERVILLE PRIMARY

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Thank you to all of those families who have been able to follow the Minister of Education's request to keep your children home this week, as we head deeper into the COVID-19 State of Emergency.

From Monday 6 April, only children of our essential workers will be supervised. Please note, any Kindergarten children falling into this category are to be brought to the Northwood Street school site. The Dodd Street Kindergarten is closed.

During Week 10, 6 April – 9 April all teaching staff will contiinue to prepare in readiness for curriculum delivery in Term 2.

Kind regards,

Fiona Kelly Principal